February 23, 2004

Office of City Attorney
City of Rapid City
300 6" Street

Rapid City, SD 57701

To Whom It May Concern:

This correspondence is to advise you that Black Hills Pony League will be
conducting its annual raffle in late May. This raffle is one of the principle means
by which the league raises funds to support itself. There will be prizes donated
by local businesses and will total approximately $2000.00 in value.

Please contact me at 342-7034 (wk) or 341-6299 (hm) if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Roger Vesely
Fundraising Chairman
Black Hills Pony League



